
 
 

 
The Procurement Policy Office wishes to inform all users that due to an unforeseen technical issue, the  

e-Procurement System (https://eproc.publicprocurement.govmu.org) will be temporarily unavailable from 

Tuesday 06 August 2024. Users are advised to refrain from accessing or utilizing the system until further 

notice. 

 

We understand the inconvenience this may cause and are working diligently to resolve the issue as quickly 

as possible. Updates regarding the status of the system will be communicated in due course. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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